
 

 

 

 

 

 

July 22, 2021 

MEETING NOTICE 
 

In accordance with Governor Newsom’s Reopening Plan for California and the 
Executive Order N-29-20 extension through September 30, 2021, the regularly 
scheduled meeting of the Board of Directors of Washington Township Health Care 
District will be conducted on Monday, July 26, 2021.  The meeting will commence 
at 7:30 a.m. 
 
Portions of this meeting may be held in closed session in accordance with Sections 
1461 and 32155 of the California Health & Safety Code. 
 
This notice is posted pursuant to Section 54954 of the California Government 
Code. 
 

Dee Antonio 
Dee Antonio 
District Clerk 
 


